
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

EMERGENCY BYPASS OPERATIONS 

HAIKEY CREEK TRUNK LINE REPAIRS 

Broken Arrow, OK; Tulsa County 

Butternut Ave. North of Florence Ave (111th St.) 

  

 
Date: July 25, 2025 

 

 

It is the intent of The City of Broken Arrow, Oklahoma (hereinafter referred to as “City”) of this Request 

for Proposal to secure on a quote basis, a specialty professional sewer bypass contractor to assist the City 

of Broken Arrow in a partial day fully bypass project on the Haikey Creek Trunk line just north of Florence 

Ave just east of Garnett Rd. The specialty contractor shall commit equipment and resources on an 

emergency basis to meet the Cities accelerated schedule for repairs tentatively scheduled for Thursday, July 

30, 2025. The bypass operation is in coordination with the repairs of a partially collapsed 48” gravity sewer 

main, see attached bypass plans and attached record drawings for reference.  

 

The specialty contractor shall provide and install all bypass pumping equipment to complete required 

operation of fully bypassing the 48” gravity sewer for approximately 1200 linear feet at a maximum flow 

rate of 4.5 MGD. The contractor will also provide and facilitate the installation of an appropriate sewer 

plug at bypass location. Additionally, the contractor shall initiate and operate the bypass system during the 

Cities repairs of the sewer line.  

 

The City of Broken Arrow will provide labor and large lifting equipment such as facilitating the contractors 

installation, operation, and demobilization of the sewer bypass.  

 

If you or your firm is interested in participating in the solicitation and review process, please submit a copy 

of your proposal on company letterhead, including a description of your services and fees and return entire 

packet to the City of Broken Arrow – ATTN: Timothy Robins, PE, at Email: Trobins@brokenarrowok.gov.  

 

Proposed base pricing for services may be disclosed at a public meeting to receive and file responses to this 

and other solicitations, and at the Broken Arrow City Council Meeting.  Purchases or contractual 

agreements of this nature require the expenditure of public funds and/or use of public facilities; therefore, 

it should be noted that all other information provided in your response will be considered proprietary and 

will not be divulged during the proposal review process.  The successful proposer shall understand, 

however, that portions (potentially all) of their proposal (including any final contracts) will become public 

record after acceptance by the City of Broken Arrow City Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

Timothy Robins, PE. CWI CFM 

Director of Utilities 

Utilities Department 

 


